
Dear Ms. Freeman,  

I support passage of HB 2469 because I want Oregon farmers to be able to protect the 
high value of their crops. I consume a lot of Oregon produce and I know it's the best, 
but GMO contamination will hurt all of us because of reduced value.  
 
I also support local control of local land use. Communities must be able to establish 
zones free of GMO crops if they so choose. 

Thank you for considering this bill. 
 
 
 
Jeanie Taylor 

Sheridan, Oregon 97378 
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